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This - Thet-N’t other
The j-unior and senior 

boys have started the 
new year off in a v?ar- 
minded spirit by be
ginning drill under Mr. 
Walker. Quite a bit 
of confusion v;as shown 
amonc the twenty-three 
boys, most of whom 
were drilling for the 
first time. After a 
fev/ weeks under "cap
tains" Tapp and Walkei' 
they should be able to 
carry out the simple 
drill commands with 
ease and accuracy.

SENIORS

For about thirty stu
dents in the senior 
class the last four 
months of school has 
boGun. Advice from 
yours truly is that 
some of them study a 
little harder or they 
are not likely to make 
the grade this spring. 
This also goes for 
other students as wclL

PADS

A new fad in higji 
school is the vvoaring 
of riding pants by the 
girls, that is all ex
cept the seniors who 
so far have displayed 
more dignity. If we 
can do this, v;hy can't 
the boys wear our 
drosses? Might be a
rood idea at that I

|IF YOU NEED A  

;KiOTARY p u b l i c

■-5ee

MR.S HELEN P.MUKRAY

Former Students 
Not ice S chooi Change
Ruth Beard, Florence 
Pacc,and Iris Pearson, 
three Bailey alumae, 
visited the school 
New Year's day. In 
answer to the question 
concerning their opin
ion of the school they 
said, "There have been 
so many changes v;c 
find it difficult to 
get ar̂ oxond".
Plorcnco Pacc, a sen
ior at Atlantic Cliris- 
tian College, and Ru.th 
Beard, a teacher at 
Bell Arthur,near Farm- 
ville, spent part of 
the day in the grammar 
department observing 
the different methods
of teaching.

most coveted 
among the striclf-
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M a / r e  1943 
a  Spotting 

Yeoir!

The 
thln^ ^

en Europeans is United 
States citizenship.
It is the most pre

cious of all things to 
the hearts of our 
flighting forces over
seas, They knov/ what 
they're fighting for-- 
to remain ?.n American 
citizen,
Vtflll wo at home al
ways take it for grant
ed or will we wake up 
to the fact that it is 
a great privilege? S.V/,

THE B E S T O F  EVERYTHING

We Have What 
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Desires
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